Dear Families and Guardians,

As we are nearing the Christmas season, we are looking to support our families who need additional help this holiday season. Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 protocols, we will not be able to host our annual White Elephant sale again this year so we are looking for other ways to creativity assist our families this month.

We will be kicking off our Train of Hope this week and accepting non-perishable food donations along with collecting new, unopened, games that can be played as a family. These donations will be used to make the holidays a little brighter for our families along with assisting in filling the shelves of our Sylvan Lake Food Bank.

Our Train of Hope will look a little different again this year as we can't have families bring in and donate food as we usually do. However, if you want to send any non perishable food items or a new game with your child that would be greatly appreciated. We will be collecting these items from December 1st to December 15th.

We want to thank you in advance of supporting our local social justice projects,

EOLRS School Council